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Beirut, October 13, 2020 

Dear friends, 
  

On behalf of Offrejoie team, I would like to thank IE Alumni Association in Lebanon & The 

Nawaya Network for your donation to support us with Beirut relief efforts following the 

devastating explosion that hit Beirut on August 4, 2020. 

   

Your valuable gift of 5,000$ will help provide assistance to the victims, cover the restoration 

expenses of several neighborhoods and individual homes in Karantina and Mar Mikhael, and 

facilitate the safe return home to at least 300 families. 

  
We thank you for standing by our side and allowing us to keep hope and make Lebanon a 

source of Love, Respect and Forgiveness. 

 

Thank you again for your generosity and support. 

  

Warmest regards, 

 

Marc Torbey el Helou 

President, Offrejoie (فرح العطاء) 
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